
Smart Wonders School 
 

 

Thursday, 25th May 2023                                            SWS/ ACD/2023-24/24 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

This is to inform you that due to bad weather conditions in Himachal Pradesh, the school trip has been 
postponed till further notice. Student’s safety is our first priority and it cannot be compromised. The money 
deposited for the trip will be returned shortly 
 
Looking forward for your cooperation.  
 

Warm regards 

 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


